
 

EARBA PUMPED STORAGE 
HYDRO SCHEME 

 
 

  
Gilkes Energy Ltd is proposing to construct a 900 Megawatt, 33 Gigawatt-hour 
large-scale long-duration electricity storage pumped storage hydroelectric 
scheme within Ardverikie Estate. 

We invite you to come and find out about our proposals for this development 
and for you to share your views about them. 

Pre-application Consultation Events 

We are holding our first pre-application consultation events at:  

 Laggan Community Hall between 13:00 and 19:30 on Tuesday 21 
February 2023 

 Spean Bridge Community Centre between 13:00 and 19:30 on 
Wednesday 22 February 2023. 

During these drop-in events, members of the community will be able to view 
key project information about our proposals and there will be opportunity for to 
ask questions to the project team and share feedback ahead of the submission 
of a planning application, which is expected to be in autumn of this year. 

We look forward to seeing you at one of these events. 
Information on the scheme is available on our website:www.earbastorage.co.uk  

If you have any questions, please contact at:  info@gilkesenergy.com  


